
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 12, 2017 2:53:33 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 10:18 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Jordan Scott

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This increase is ridiculous to consider.  I already pay more in delivery charges than I do for the actual
power that I consume.  It is nearly impossible to save money by attempting to ration electricity, as
these fees keep going up to offset their losses.

I believe that these latest proposed fee changes are simply a way for them to recoup the 17% rate
reduction that should be coming into effect soon, rather than affect any sort of positive change in the
service.

Please, don't let Hydro One continue to increase our costs.

-- Attachment --
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